Northeast Elementary PTO Meeting
November 10, 2015
NES Library

The PTO president Kim Derosier called the meeting to order at 5:38 pm. Those in attendance were: Kim Derosier,
Crystal Jackson, Amanda Pompa, Tina Glidden, Amy Doucette, Siobhan Niquette, Alicia Rodriguez, Tina Glidden, Heidi
Ciampa, Dawn Frey and Megan Liebe.

Secretary’s Report: The minutes were reviewed and passed with no objections.

Treasurer’s Report: Amanda Pompa presented the profit from the Ice Cream Social. Crystal Jackson stated the profit
from Butter Braids was $2158.20 (including a $20.00 donation). A payment was made to Donor’s Choose for the items
chosen by Mrs. Pelletier. Quicken was purchased for the PTO and donated by Amanda Pompa. Tina Glidden motioned
to approve the report and this was seconded by Alicia Rodriguez. Passed with no objections.

Principal Tidbits: none

Old Business:

The Mixed Bags Fundraiser will be organized by Crystal and Amanda. Dates will be determined and the information will

be sent out.

Top Turkey: This event is organized and the teacher with most feathers will wear a turkey costume on Wednesday,
November 24.

Box Tops/Labels: no update

Holiday Store: This event is being organized by Crystal Jackson and the event information will be provided to parents
and students. No dates have been set at this time.

New Business:
RHS scholarship: The PTO would like a member of the PTO to be involved with the election process and this is being
discussed with Mrs. Burke. This is the 25" anniversary for this scholarship and the PTO is considering increasing the

amount and handing it out to two students.

Spirit Wear: Shibion Niquette and Jen Ojala will be organizing this fundraiser. A flyer will go into the Thursday folder
with ordering details.

Restaurant Fundraising: Dawn Frey volunteered to set up a night with Pub 99. These events will go forward based on
volunteers determining the best dates and time to run the events.

My Hero Dance: A separate flyer will go out in the Thursday folder looking for volunteers.

Wolf Pack Game: Dawn Frey would like to organize this event for March.

Kim Derosier would like to work on more inner elementary events between the Vernon schools.

Dawn Frey motioned to have the PTO meetings start time to 6:00 pm. This was seconded by Crystal Jackson. The
motioned was passed unanimously.

Motion to adjourn was made at 6:51 pm by Heidi Ciampa and seconded by Crystal Jackson.

The next PTO meeting will be on Tuesday, December 8, 2015 in the Northeast Library at 6:00 pm.

Minutes submitted by Amy Doucette, PTO secretary.



